
 

MARCH 5, 2017 -  FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 

Rev. Msgr. Gerardo J. Colacicco, Pastor 
Rev. Richard A. LaMorte 

 
PARISH SECRETARIES 

Mary Theresa Soyka 
Wanda Ramos-Munoz 

 
DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 Daisy Abruzzo                                   
Interim Director:  Laura Warning 

DIRECTORS OF MUSIC 

 Gene Canevari  Patricia Mark 
 Regina Syversen Bernadette Syversen 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: 
Begins at 12:00 Noon every 1st Friday and continues throughout 
the afternoon, ending with Benediction at 5:00 PM. 

MASSES 
Saturday ................................ 5:00 PM Vigil Mass of Sunday 
Sunday ................................. 8:00 and 10:15 AM, 12:00 Noon 
Holydays......................................... See bulletin for schedule 
Daily Mass….....7:30 AM,     Wednesday…….5:00pm only 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturday ....................... 4:00-4:45 PM or anytime by request 

BAPTISMS: Sundays at 1:00 PM. Please contact the rectory. Sponsor certificates for the Sacrament of Baptism 
(godparents) or the Sacrament of Confirmation can be obtained by seeing the Pastor after one of the weekend Masses. 

WEDDINGS: Arrangements should be made at least six months in advance. A Marriage Preparation Program is required. 

NEW PARISHIONERS: Please register in the parish by calling the Rectory. 

Rectory Phone: 845-677-3422 •  Rectory Fax: 845-677-3423  CCD Office: 845-677-3273 

E-mail: stjosephmillbrook@gmail.com  Website: stjosephmillbrookny.org 

Rectory Office Open 9:00 AM-3:00 PM Sick calls: Anytime 845-677-3422 

St. Joseph Cemetery, Millbrook and St. Mary’s Cemetery, Bangall: Call the Rectory for information. 

“Get away from me Satan! It is written: 

The Lord, your God, shall you worship 

and him alone shall you serve.” 
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                                                                  Mass Readings                                                               

First Sunday of Lent—Year A.  Today’s readings can be found on page 836 in the hymnal. 

                                    1917 — May 13 — 2017                                                                              

The 100th Anniversary of Our Lady’s Apparition in Fatima                           
 When Our Lady appeared to the children in Fatima, she gave them 

 messages. For the next few weeks, we will publish excerpts from            

 Sister Lucia’s memoirs.  The first:                                                                                    

      “Pray the Rosary every day, in order to obtain peace for the world.”                                                       

                                                                                                

           

      (Our Lady, May 13, 1917)                                         

                   Mass Intentions for the Week 

Saturday, March 4th -    St. Casimir                                        

7:30am  Intentions of Superior General                                 

5:00pm               Donald Abruzzo                                         

       Ann Whalen      

Sunday, March 5th  -                                                                                

First Sunday of Lent                                                                

8:00am                John McCaffrey                             

          People of the Parish                                        

10:15am Rocco Vacca                                                    

      Zellie Boscardin                              

12:00pm Barbara Rochfort                                

      Mark Thompson 

Monday, March 6th  -                                                

7:30am  John Buchal                                                    

      Mildred Woodward 

Tuesday,  March 7th  -  Sts. Perpetua and Felicity                                                                                        

7:30am   Nancy Colkin Tsoubris                                                                 

 

 

Wednesday, March 8th  -  St. John of God                                                                                                              

5:00pm   Roseann Aiena                                                               

      Donald Abruzzo                                            

                                                                     

Thursday, March 9th  -   St. Frances of Rome                                                                            

7:30am  Kathleen Knippler        

Friday, March 10th  -                                                                                                     

7:30am  Sylvester Konys  

Saturday, March 11th -                                                                       

7:30am  Cyril and Victor Misik                                                                       

5:00pm                Ralph Colomello                                            

      Gladys O’Brien     

Sunday, March 12th  -                                                                

Second Sunday of Lent                                                    

8:00am                Elizabeth Cassidy                            

      People of the Parish                                       

10:15am Angie DeCicco                                                              

12:00pm Luigi and Elisa Panichi                                       

      Donald Abruzzo 
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FOOD COLLECTION 
Next Sunday we will be collecting food here at St. Joseph’s for 
the food pantry in Immaculate Conception Church, Amenia. 
Please leave food on our Rectory porch.  The food pantry in 
Amenia is open on the third Saturday of the month from 
9:45am to 11am. 

               Our Lenten Prayer                                              
Dear Lord, During this holy season of Lent, remind us these days are the days of      

salvation. Help us to make it through our difficulties, and the trials and temptations of 

everyday life. Help keep us from evil and help us avoid the pain and hurt sin causes. 

Remind us to be prayerful and to reflect upon the great sacrifice Jesus made for each  

one of us. Amen. 

SPRING AHEAD!  

Remember to set your                                                      

clocks AHEAD one hour                                          

next Saturday night. Daylight Savings  

begins next Sunday, March 12! 

Stations of the Cross:  March 10   

St. Stanislaus, Pleasant Valley     7:00pm 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL CORNER 

 

 

Considering a Catholic Elementary School for your child?                                                                                                          

Applications are now being accepted at www.ApplyCatholicSchoolsNY.org  and Financial Aid is available!  

                                          Come and see the difference a Catholic school education provides!                                                          

                                                            We’re in your community!                                                                                       

Holy Trinity School (PK3-8)    20 Springside Avenue—Poughkeepsie                                                            

St. Denis-St. Columba School (K-8)   849 Route 82—Hopewell Junction                                                                 

St. Mary School (K-8)     106 Jackson Street—Fishkill                                                                                     

St. Mary’s School (PK3-8)    2 Convent Avenue—Wappingers Falls                                                                    

St. Peter School (UPK, PK3-8)    12 Father Cody Plaza—Poughkeepsie   

Plan a visit on TOURING TUESDAY, March 14th from 9-11am or by appointment.                                                                       

TOURING TUESDAYS are universal  open houses held at Catholic elementary schools throughout the 

Archdiocese of New York. 

                            To RSVP, please call (646) 794-2885. We look forward to hearing from you! 
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The Catholic Widows and    

Widowers of Dutchess & Putnam 

counties will meet on the third 

Tuesday of the month at 7:00PM 

in the Parish Meeting Room at  

St. Kateri Church, 1925 Rt. 82, 

Lagrangeville, NY. 

(845)223-3097 

          St. Stanislaus Kostka                    

   Parish Pilgrimage   

        Led by Fr. John J. Backes, Pastor               

       In the Footsteps of Jesus                       

   Twelve Day Pilgrimage                          

          to the Holy Land                

      October 12-23, 2017                   

Call the Parish Secretary at 635– 1700 

             or email at                                             

secretary.ststanislaus@gmail.com for 

a brochure to find out the details and 

costs and to be informed about an 

informational meeting that will be 

scheduled sometime around the     

beginning of Lent. 

      Church Restoration Update 

Visit our Parish website to see         

pictures of the Church interior during 

restoration.                                      Healing Mass                                    
A Healing Mass, with a free flow of the Gifts of the Holy Spirit,      

Benediction and individual prayers for healing following Mass, will 

be held Tuesday March 7, 2017 at St. Kateri Tekakwitha Parish,         

1925 Rte. 82, LaGrangeville, NY 12540. Guest Celebrant will be        

Fr. James Sheridan of St. Columba. Praise and Worship begins at 

7:00pm; Mass at 7:30pm. Contact Pat or Joe at 845-440-3519. 

Special Event Conference “As We Forgive”, Saturday March 11 at    

St. Kateri 10-3. Reservations Only –call Kathy L at 845-462-1125 or 

Pat E. at 845-462-4554. Donation $15.00. Events sponsored by Spirit 

Wind Prayer Group. Weather cancellations at WHUD Storm Center 

100.4FM. 

                 In the Footsteps of Jesus   

If you have been considering the October trip to the Holy Land that 

Fr. Backes of Pleasant Valley is planning, you might be  interested in 

an Informational Meeting he is planning at St. Stan’s on Sunday 

afternoon, March 12 at 1pm. Feel free to invite others to join you  

and bring your questions. One of the major questions that many 

have is: Will we be safe? How safe is it to go to the Holy Land?                     

Deacon George Albin of St. Gregory’s in Garnerville will be            

addressing that topic. Before his ordination, Deacon George was a 

Chief of Police for the Port Authority Police Dept. and also a member 

of the NYC Joint Terrorism Task Force and has seen the security 

there on his three trips to the Holy Land — twice as a pilgrim and 

once as a guest of the Israeli Security forces. His answer is, very 

simply, ¸9{ and he will explain why. Call St. Stan’s for directions.  

635-1700 

                             Movie for Lent                                       
Immaculate Conception in Amenia will be showing ¢ǊŜ hǊŜΥ 

¢ƘŜ {ŜǾŜƴ [ŀǎǘ ²ƻǊŘǎ ƻŦ /ƘǊƛǎǘ (2 CD’s) presented by Bishop 

Robert Barron. The two sessions will be held at the Parish    

Center (11 Lavelle Road, located behind the Church) at 7:00pm 

on Thursday, March 9th and Thursday, March 23rd.                               

Specifically, these 2 videos refer to the three hours that Jesus 

hung on the Cross and includes a series of homilies on the    

seven last words spoken by Christ.  
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PARISH INFORMATION 
Immaculate Conception, Amenia  
Food Pantry   373-8193  
 
Religious Education (CCD) 
And Youth Group 
Laura Warning       677-3273 
 
Uncle Al’s Thrift Shop    677-5002 
 
St. Joseph’s Women’s Guild 
Pamela Woodward   677-5897 
 
Knights of Columbus 
Greg Butta    677-0182 
 
CYO Basketball 
Kirsten Rappleyea   677-6581 
 
Choir  
Gene Canevari       399-0403 
 
Men’s Group 
Mike Appolonia      594-7804 

 Uncle Alõs 

 
Please visit  
Uncle Al’s Thrift Shop,  
located on Front Street  for a 
great selection of clothes, gifts, 
toys, etc.  Hours of  operation are: 
Mondays, Wednesdays &         
Fridays 10:00am—4:00pm and 
Saturdays 10:00am-1:00pm.       
All proceeds benefit St. Joseph’s 
Church.   
New Merchandise DAILY! 

KEEP INFORMED  

Sign– up for FlockNotes 

Visit Our website: 

stjosephmillbrookny.org 

Or the Archdiocese of NY 

www.archny.org 

                                        Parish Sick List                                                                                                                 

Please pray for our Parishioners who are ill, homebound or in our  

area  Nursing Homes:                                                                                            

Daisy Abruzzo, Tatum Allen, Rosemary and Melville Bonanno,   

Marge Bruno, Salvatore Carrubba, Richard Caza, Helena Darragh, 

Rose Marie DeSantis, Michael Eades, Madeline Filaski,                 

Millie France, Gilda Iannucci,  Susan Liskey, Buddy Marona,         

June Martin, Paul Massarelli, Vincent Massarelli,                            

Dorothea Matevichuk,  Rita McEnroe, Stephanie Moschier,           

Jane Muller, Dan Palumbo, Mrs. Tom Parker, Helen Pelletier,          

Jill Philipbar,  Lucille Pickering, Angelina Segno,  Anthony and Rose 

Risimini,  Linda Ippolitto Sullivan, Betty Zitz.         

Please pray for our recently departed: 

           Ann Whalen                             

   

 Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine  

upon them.  May their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed 

through the mercy of God rest in peace. Amen. 

Join Dynamic Catholic for Best Lent Ever, a free email program      

designed to help you have a life-changing Lent.  You will get short 

inspirational videos, practical tips and a study guide.                          

          Sign up at:                                 

                                              BestLentEver.com 

                     Online - Electronic Giving                          
What are your thoughts? Would you be interested in making 

your weekly donations to the Parish online? If you would like 

to participate in this method of giving, simply write: “e-giving” 

on your envelope. That will help us to see how many would 

be interested, then we will get more information to pass 

along.  

Let me take this opportunity to once again say thank you for 

your continued generosity to our Parish. God bless you. 


